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Message from the Guest Editors

Dear Colleagues,

Prostate cancer (PCa) poses a significant global health
challenge, with an approximate incidence of nearly 1.4
million new cases and 375,000 deaths worldwide. The rates
of occurrence range from 6.3 to 83.4 per 100,000 men. In
2020, PCa ranked as the fi h leading cause of cancer-
related deaths among men.

The heterogeneity of PCa, influenced by various factors
such as androgen-receptor status, gene expression, and
growth patterns, plays a crucial role in determining the
appropriate approach to managing the disease. These
factors guide the decision between active surveillance for
less aggressive forms, curative treatments like
prostatectomy or radiotherapy for localized disease, or
systemic therapy for advanced cancer.

In this special issue, we highlight the latest innovations in
diagnostics and personalized treatment approaches in
prostate cancer, novel therapies with radioligants and DNA
repair pathway targeted agents.
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

The International Journal of Molecular Sciences (IJMS,
ISSN 1422-0067) is an open access journal, which was
established in 2000. The journal aims to provide a forum
for scholarly research on a range of topics, including
biochemistry, molecular and cell biology, molecular
biophysics, molecular medicine, and all aspects of
molecular research in chemistry. IJMS publishes both
original research and review articles, and regularly
publishes special issues to highlight advances at the
cutting edge of research. We invite you to read recent
articles published in IJMS and consider publishing your
next paper with us.
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